
 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 9th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Thank you for applying for a place for your child in St John Bosco Community College.  
We are delighted to offer your child a place in First Year in this school in August 2024.  
We thank you for returning your child’s acceptance form before the deadline outlined 
on our admissions notice. 

Now that we have received your acceptance form, you will receive a link to our online 
payment system called Way2Pay. This will enable you to pay a deposit of €50, which is 
part payment of the general expenses fee of €110 for all 1st year students. The 
remaining €60 is due at a later date. The general expenses fee covers the Entrance 
Tests, Student Journal, Locker, Personal Insurance and the cost of the 1st year Bonding 
Day due to take place in Derg Isle in August. 

Please find the user guide for Way2Pay by following the second link in the SMS 
received. 

Your response is important to us as we have a number of students placed on a waiting 
list. Once the payment deadline has passed we will be offering places to other students 
if places become available. 

Please make a payment of €50 on or before Friday February 16th . 

 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the school on 
065 6832300 or email kildysartcc@lcetb.ie. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

_____________________________    

Denis O’ Rourke      

 

Principal       


